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Terms of Use 

 

GENERAL PROVISIONS 

The blog https://www.legalbrain.blog/ (hereinafter referred to as the "Blog") is operated by Cristina 
Lefter, based in 290 Calea Mosilor, Bucharest, Romania (herein after referred to as “us” or “we”). 

These Terms of use (hereinafter referred to as “T&C”) aim to present the conditions, rights and 
obligations of the parties related to the use of any pages and sections of the Blog and, together with the 
Data Protection Policy, form an integral part. 

By accessing and browsing the Blog, submitting to become a site member or by providing us with an 
article to be published on the Blog, you implicitly consent to these T&C and to the Data Protection Policy 
and agree to be bound by them. You undertake to check this T&C each time you access the Blog, as 
we have the right to amend the T&C and the Data Protection Policy in any way we will deem necessary. 

INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY 

Please note that the name of the Blog, as well as any elements contained therein, such as, but not 
limited to, descriptions, articles, names, design, concept, are protected by intellectual property rights 
that are owned by us and which may be registered as trademarks or protected by copyright law. 
Therefore, their use, without our written consent, will be considered an infringement of our intellectual 
property rights which may result in your civil, administrative or criminal liability, as the case may be. 

Therefore, you are forbidden from editing, copying, redistributing or using for commercial purposes or 
in any other way, any information and element of our Blog. 

The display of any trade name or trademark on the pages of our Blog does not grant you a license to 
use them for identical or similar services or for any other purpose. 

Publishing an article on our Blog will require our consent. We have the right to refuse the publishing of 
any article proposed for posting, without being obliged to provide a justification for our decision. If a 
decision for publishing an article on the Blog, such article shall be posted indicating your name, as 
author of the article, but without any remuneration from us to you, irrespective of the duration of posting 
and irrespective of any remuneration we might receive from any third party as a consequence of Blog 
operation by us. In relation to any article posted, we shall have the right to remove it at any time we 
shall consider appropriate, we shall have the right to share it on any other platforms, websites, social 
media etc. 

Likewise, you, as author of the articles, will have the right to request us to remove your article at any 
time, to share it, as you will deem appropriate, as well as the right to be indicated as author of the article. 

For any article published on your name, by providing the article to us and by indicating the name of the 
author, you guarantee that the article is an original creation of the indicated author, that the indicated 
person is the real author of such article and has the sole right to publish it, you being the only person 
liable for any infringement made by publishing the article, of any third party intellectual property rights. 
Consequently, you will defend us, hold us harmless and reimburse us any costs and damages we will 
encounter as a consequence of such infringement of third parties intellectual property rights. 

SUBSCRIBING TO AND INTERACTING WITH THE BLOG 

Our Blog may offer from time to time the possibility for you to subscribe to or register to the Blog in order 
to receive notifications regarding the latest posts, follow the Blog etc. Please note you will have the 
possibility to unsubscribe/de-register at any time. At the same time, we shall have the absolute right to 
de-register/delete any user if we may consider so, without being obliged to provide any justification for 
our decision. 

The posts sections in the Blog allow for visitors or subscribers to comment each post. When 
commenting, please avoid any messages of a discriminatory, political, religious, xenophobic nature, 
which are likely to incite hatred, which have an illegal or immoral content because such comments will 
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be deleted immediately from the Blog and the database. Similarly, comments containing offensive 
language of any sort are not allowed on the Blog and will be immediately deleted. 

When you contact us using the contact form or the email address made available on the Blog, please 
do not send us any offensive messages or comments of a discriminatory, political, religious, xenophobic 
nature, which are likely to incite hatred, which have an illegal or immoral content because such 
messages will be deleted immediately from our database. 

LIABILITY 

Our Blog is protected by the implementation of appropriate security measures. However, the online 
environment is not infallible, so we do not exclude the risk that, by browsing our Blog, the devices you 
use for this browsing, or the information contained therein may be affected in any way. Therefore, we 
will not be liable for damages you may suffer because of browsing our Blog or for its inappropriate, 
discontinuous or uninterrupted operation. 

We would also like to mention that, periodically, we will be able to publish articles on various legal topics 
which will have only an informative nature, will represent an unofficial point of view, not customized to 
a concrete situation, so they cannot be considered legal advice. Therefore, we cannot be held liable for 
decisions taken in consideration of the information published on the Blog, or for the lack of relevance 
or applicability of such information to specific facts. To the extent that you will need legal services, 
please contact us using the contact details available in the contact section. 

CONFIDENTIALITY 

Any information you send us using our contact details will be treated as confidential and will be disclosed 
only to our collaborator and if it will be necessary, within the limits provided by law, to the public 
authorities, at their request or if, through this information, our rights are violated. 

Also, if a legal provision requires us to disclose information made available to us by you, if we have an 
investigation from public authorities and they will request access to our databases where there are also 
data disclosed by you, we will proceed to such disclosures, but we will try to limit the disclosure to what 
is necessary for such investigation. 

We would like to mention that the following are not confidential information and shall not be treated as 
such: 

• which, at the time of its disclosure, is in the public domain or is public knowledge. 
• which was lawfully in our possession prior to its disclosure to us or which was independently 

developed by us. 
• subsequently received by us from a third party not bound by confidentiality obligations. 

LINKS TO OTHER WEBSITES  

To the extent that our Blog offers the possibility to access other web-sites, including social networks, 
we recommend that you read carefully the Terms and Conditions, as well as the Data Protection Policies 
published on those web-sites as we are not responsible for the operation of those web-sites, for the 
security measures that their owners have implemented or for the information that they provide you. 

We reserve the right to deactivate at any time any link to other websites if we deem that this is 
appropriate to our interests. 

DATA PRIVACY 

For details regarding the processing of your personal data that we collect when you browse the pages 
of the Blog or when you contact us using our contact data, please consult our Data Protection Policy. 

APPLICABLE LAW 

This Blog and its content are governed by and construed in accordance with the laws of Romania. Any 
disputes that may arise in connection with the use of this Blog will be settled amicably, and to the extent 
that such proceedings will not be successful, they will be resolved by the courts of law. 
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CONTACT 

For any questions, exercise of any rights, transmission of communications, please use our contact 
details available in the contact section. 

 

20 Jan 2023 

 


